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  Pro Web Gadgets for Mobile and Desktop Sterling Udell,2010-04-06 The
miniature web applications known as gadgets (or widgets) are a key component
of the distributed web and an ideal way to publish your content far beyond
the reach of your own web site. Packaging web content and functionality into
a gadget enables it to be seen anywhere from iGoogle to the iPhone—wherever
the user may be, on or off the traditional web. Everyone can access your
content without having to visit your web site. This book is a practical guide
to building gadgets that will work everywhere, from handheld devices to any
site on the web. The core methodology is to develop a single code base that
will run on all platforms, multiplying the syndication opportunities for
maximum return on your development investment. Extending this approach is a
technique of abstracting key API calls from the various gadget platforms into
a single interface layer, implemented in the book as a compact JavaScript
class, allowing your gadgets full access to every platform's power without
your having to rewrite your code for each. Learn the key concepts for
successfully syndicating web content via gadgets. Build platform-agnostic
gadgets that run on all the major web portals. Deploy your gadgets to web-
enabled handheld devices.
  Creating Vista Gadgets Rajesh Lal,2008-05-05 A one-stop resource for each
aspect of designing and developing Sidebar gadgets, perfect for anyone who
wants to create killer gadgets Explores one of the super cool features new to
Windows Vista -- the Sidebar It is a one-stop resource for each aspect of
designing and developing Sidebar gadgets, perfect for anyone who wants to
create killer gadgets Includes complete design instructions for four never-
before-seen gadgets Windows Vista Sidebar is a panel located on the desktop
of a PC where gadgets can be placed for easy access and reference. These
gadgets are small, single-purpose applications, such as clocks, calendars,
games, RSS notifiers, search tools, stock tickers, etc, that reside on the
Windows desktop and on the Windows Sidebar. The book will be a tutorial to
design and develop a gadget. It will provide ready-to-use samples using .NET,
XML, CSS and AJAX. After reading the book, a web developer/designer will be
confident enough to start developing gadgets for Windows Vista Sidebar. The
beginner portion of the book shows an overview of the subject with the design
pattern, the architecture and implementation details. The later sections will
have solid examples for instant results. In short, the book will tell how to
do everything with Sidebar Gadgets using solid, unique examples. Brief
outline: Brief background on Gadgets Define architecture, design
consideration and implementation to give a clear view to the developer Step
by step, create a useful Gadget sample My Blogs Elaborate the architecture
design constraint and implementation details for the sample Detail the
standard practices Recheck the gadget created for standard practices
Improvise and Improve with compare and contrast Add advanced samples with
.NET, AJAX and XHTML.
  Windows Vista Sidebar Dave Konopka,2007-10-29 Your visual blueprint to
developing cool gadgets for the Windows OS details all you need to know about
programming Windows gadgets for the Vista operating system.
  Professional Windows Vista Gadgets Programming Wei-Meng Lee,2008-01-07 As
an easy-to-use application that provides information at a glance, a gadget
allows users to quickly and easily obtain weather information, RSS news
feeds, and much more. In Windows Vista, there are two types of gadgetsSidebar
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and SideShow gadgets and Microsoft MVP author Wei-Meng Lee covers both.
You’ll begin by walking through the development of a simple gadget, and then
each successive chapter breaks down the specific APIs that are relevant to
enhancing a gadget so that you can clearly learn how a gadget is built.
  Web Widgets Kevin Roebuck,2011-10 The Knowledge Solution. Stop Searching,
Stand Out and Pay Off. The #1 ALL ENCOMPASSING Guide to Web Widgets. An
Important Message for ANYONE who wants to learn about Web Widgets Quickly and
Easily... Here's Your Chance To Skip The Struggle and Master Web Widgets,
With the Least Amount of Effort, In 2 Days Or Less... A web widget is a
software widget for the web. It's a small application that can be installed
and executed within a web page by an end user. They are derived from the idea
of code reuse. Other terms used to describe web widgets include: portlet,
gadget, badge, module, webjit, capsule, snippet, mini and flake. Widgets are
typically created in DHTML, JavaScript, or Adobe Flash. Widgets often take
the form of on-screen device (clocks, event countdowns, auction-tickers,
stock market tickers, flight arrival information, daily weather etc.). Get
the edge, learn EVERYTHING you need to know about Web Widgets, and ace any
discussion, proposal and implementation with the ultimate book - guaranteed
to give you the education that you need, faster than you ever dreamed
possible! The information in this book can show you how to be an expert in
the field of Web Widgets. Are you looking to learn more about Web Widgets?
You're about to discover the most spectacular gold mine of Web Widgets
materials ever created, this book is a unique collection to help you become a
master of Web Widgets. This book is your ultimate resource for Web Widgets.
Here you will find the most up-to-date information, analysis, background and
everything you need to know. In easy to read chapters, with extensive
references and links to get you to know all there is to know about Web
Widgets right away. A quick look inside: Web widget, Widget engine,
Adesklets, AveDesk, Comparison of widget engines, Dashboard (software),
DesktopX, GDesklets, Google Gadgets, HTML Application, Kapsules, KDE Plasma
Workspaces, Makagiga (software), Microsoft Gadgets, Multiple frames
interface, Opera (web browser), Samurize, Screenlets, SuperKaramba, WidSets,
Windows Desktop Gadgets, XULRunner, Yahoo! Widgets, Clearspring, Glowe
(programming language), Playlist.com, Slide.com, Zembly ...and Much, Much
More! This book explains in-depth the real drivers and workings of Web
Widgets. It reduces the risk of your technology, time and resources
investment decisions by enabling you to compare your understanding of Web
Widgets with the objectivity of experienced professionals - Grab your copy
now, while you still can.
  Creating Vista Gadgets Rajesh Lal,2008 A one-stop resource for each aspect
of designing and developing Sidebar gadgets, this handbook is ideal for
anyone who wants to create killer gadgets. This volume includes complete
design instructions for four never-before-seen gadgets and provides ready-to-
use samples using .NET, XML, CSS and AJAX.
  Widget Engines Kevin Roebuck,2011-10 The Knowledge Solution. Stop
Searching, Stand Out and Pay Off. The #1 ALL ENCOMPASSING Guide to Widget
engine. An Important Message for ANYONE who wants to learn about Widget
engine Quickly and Easily... Here's Your Chance To Skip The Struggle and
Master Widget engine, With the Least Amount of Effort, In 2 Days Or Less...
In computer software, a widget engine is a software service available to
users for running and displaying applets on a graphical user interface, such
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as that of the desktop.The widget model in widget engines is attractive
because of ease of development. Most of these widgets can be created with a
few images and about 10 to several hundred lines of XML/JavaScript/VBScript
source code. A single host software system, such as a web browser, runs all
the loaded widgets. This allows several desktop widgets to be built sharing
resources and code.The term widget engine is not to be confused with that of
a widget toolkit. Toolkits are used by GUI programmers, who combine several
widgets to form a single application. A widget in a toolkit provides a
single, low level interaction, and is prepared to communicate with other
widgets in the toolkit. On the other hand, widget engines such as desktop
widgets and web widgets are intended for end users. Desktop and web widgets
are stand-alone, task-oriented applications which can be composed of several
related interactions on its own. Each widget serves only a purpose that is
usually addressed by the effort of one GUI widget in a full-scale
application. Get the edge, learn EVERYTHING you need to know about Widget
engine, and ace any discussion, proposal and implementation with the ultimate
book - guaranteed to give you the education that you need, faster than you
ever dreamed possible! The information in this book can show you how to be an
expert in the field of Widget engine. Are you looking to learn more about
Widget engine? You're about to discover the most spectacular gold mine of
Widget engine materials ever created, this book is a unique collection to
help you become a master of Widget engine. This book is your ultimate
resource for Widget engine. Here you will find the most up-to-date
information, analysis, background and everything you need to know. In easy to
read chapters, with extensive references and links to get you to know all
there is to know about Widget engine right away. A quick look inside: Widget
engine, Adesklets, AveDesk, Comparison of widget engines, Dashboard
(software), DesktopX, GDesklets, Google Gadgets, HTML Application, Kapsules,
KDE Plasma Workspaces, Makagiga (software), Microsoft Gadgets, Multiple
frames interface, Opera (web browser), Samurize, Screenlets, SuperKaramba,
User interface markup language, Web widget, WidSets, Windows Desktop Gadgets,
XULRunner, Yahoo! Widgets, Cowsay, Desktop notes, DeskTube, Mezmerize
(software), Neko (computer program), ShixxNOTE, Stickies (software),
XPenguins, Xsnow, Zebtab ...and Much, Much More! This book explains in-depth
the real drivers and workings of Widget engine. It reduces the risk of your
technology, time and resources investment decisions by enabling you to
compare your understanding of Widget engine with the objectivity of
experienced professionals - Grab your copy now, while you still can.
  Creating Vista Gadgets Lal,
  Computers Today & Tomorrow – 6 Meera Aggarwal, Dorothy Fanthome, COMPUTERS
TODAY & TOMORROW series consists of eight computer science textbooks for
classes 1–8. This series is created to help students master the use of
various kinds of software and IT tools. The books have been designed to keep
pace with the latest technologies and the interests of the 21st century
learners. The series is based on Windows 7 and MS Office 2007 and adopts an
interactive approach to teach various concepts related to Computer Science.
The books for classes 1–5 are introductory. They introduce students to the
basic features of Windows 7 and MS Office 2007, starting with the history of
computers, what are the basic parts of the computer, how to use Tux Paint,
WordPad, MS Paint, how to program in LOGO and also give an introduction to
the Internet. However, the books for classes 6–8 are for senior students and
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take a deep diva into the advanced features of Windows 7 and MS Office 2007,
including how to do programming in QBasic, HTML and Visual Basic. Students
learn to create animations using Flash and Photoshop, and how to communicate
using the Internet. The ebook version does not contain CD.
  Log On To Computers – 6 Meera Aggarwal, Dorothy Fanthome, LOG ON TO
COMPUTERS series consists of ten thoroughly revised and updated textbooks for
classes 1–10. The books aim to help students master the use of various types
of software and IT tools. The books have been designed to keep pace with the
latest technologies and the interests of the 21st century learners. The
series is based on Windows 7 and MS Office 2010 and adopts an interactive
approach to teach various concepts related to Computer Science. The books for
classes 1–5 focus on the basics of computers, Windows, MS Office, OpenSource
software and programming language LOGO. However, the books for classes 6–8
encourage students to experience and explore more about programming languages
like QBasic, HTML and Visual Basic, application software such as Photoshop,
Flash and MS Office. The ebook version does not contain CD.
  Windows 98 in a Nutshell Tim O'Reilly,Troy Mott,Walter J. Glenn,1999 In a
concise and clear format, O'Reilly and Mott deliver all the pertinent
information that Windows 98 users will need to know. The readers get both the
nitty-gritty details and the bigger context as they learn about the Active
Desktop, file management, and basic communication features.
  Gadgets and Gizmos Jason Griffey,2012
  Windows 7 For Seniors For Dummies Mark Justice Hinton,2009-09-15 This easy-
to-understand guide helps seniors get started with Windows 7! Many seniors
use a home computer to stay connected to family and friends. This fun and
friendly guide shows how to use Windows 7, the most popular operating system
pre-loaded onto personal computers and laptops, to write e-mails, connect
with family via Windows Live Messenger, download pictures with Photo Gallery,
and listen to music using Windows Media Player. Windows 7 For Seniors For
Dummies uses a large font for the text that makes the book easier to read and
it features magnified screen shots to help make the subject matter less
intimidating. For Dummies author Mark Justice Hinton walks you through the
basics of Windows 7, shows you how to customize the desktop so that it
accommodates your needs, and explains how to use the webcam and instant
messenger to keep in contact with family and friends. Plus, you'll get
critical insight for protecting your personal information. Shows seniors how
to stay connected to family and friends using the features of Windows 7
Explains how to use the Internet, send and receive e-mail, upload and
download photos, view video, listen to music, play games, use webcam and
instant messenger, and more Discusses the important topic of keeping data and
personal information safe and secure Uses a larger font for text and includes
more than 150 enlarged screen shots For seniors interested in getting started
using the exciting features of Windows 7, Windows 7 For Seniors For Dummies
is the ideal beginner guide!
  Leo Laporte's 2005 Gadget Guide Leo Laporte,Michael Miller,2004-08
Dedicated to the leagues of mainstream geeks who integrate technology into
every facet of their lives, Leo Laporte's 2005 Gadget Guide is the definitive
source for digital cameras, MP3 players, GPS units, cell phones, home theater
equipment, computers, and any other gadgetry.
  The PC and Gadget Help Desk Edward Mark Soper,2014
  Corporate Reputation Ronald J. Burke,Graeme Martin,2016-05-13 Increasing
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media scrutiny, global coverage and communication via the internet means
corporate reputation can be damaged quickly, and failing to successfully
address challenges to corporate reputation has consequences. Companies
generally suffer almost ten times the financial loss from damaged reputations
than from whatever fines may be imposed. According to Ernst & Young, the
investment community believes up to 50 per cent of a company's value is
intangible - based mostly on corporate reputation. So recognizing potential
threats, or anticipating risks, emerges as a critical organizational
competence. Organizations can regain lost reputations, but recovery takes a
long time. Corporate Reputation contains both academic content along with
practical contributions, developed by those serving as consultants or working
in organizations in the area of corporate reputation and its management or
recovery. It covers: why corporate reputation matters, the increase in
reputation loss, threats to corporate reputation, monitoring reputation
threats online and offline, the key role of leadership in reputation
recovery, and making corporate reputation immune from threats. Any book that
is going to do justice to a subject that is so complex and intangible needs
imagination, depth and range, and this is exactly what the contributors bring
with them.
  Google Apps Deciphered Scott Granneman,2008-12-04 This is the eBook version
of the printed book. If the print book includes a CD-ROM, this content is not
included within the eBook version. Google Apps Deciphered Compute in the
Cloud to Streamline Your Desktop Use Google Apps to Improve Productivity and
Collaboration, Reduce Costs, and Eliminate Technology Hassles! Google Apps
gives you virtually all the business and productivity software you need—all
of it free, or available at extremely low cost. Because the suite of Google
Apps runs on Google’s network in the cloud, you avoid the hassles that go
with desktop software. Getting started with Google Apps is easy—but if you
want to make the most of it, you’ll need expert guidance that Google’s online
help doesn’t provide. Get all the help you need, right here. This is your
start-to-finish guide to setting up Google Apps, migrating to it, customizing
it, and using it to improve productivity, communications, and collaboration.
Scott Granneman introduces every leading component individually, and shows
exactly how to make them work together for you on the web or by integrating
them with your favorite desktop apps. You’ll find practical insights on
Google Apps email, calendaring, contacts, wikis, word processing,
spreadsheets, presentations, video, and even Google’s new web browser Chrome.
And, drawing on his extensive experience helping companies move to Google
Apps, Granneman presents tips and tricks you simply won’t find anywhere else.
Coverage includes • Choosing the right edition of Google Apps for you •
Setting up Google Apps so it will be easier to use and manage • Migrating
your email, contacts, and calendars to Google Apps • Administering and
securing Google Apps • Integrating Google Apps with other software and
services • Leveraging Google Sites to collaborate across teams,
organizations, or the entire world • Making the most of Google Talk voice
calls and instant messaging • Implementing Google’s office productivity
tools, including Docs, Spreadsheets, and Presentations • Using policy
management and message recovery to control and secure your messaging •
Customizing efficient Google Apps Start Pages for you and your colleagues •
Sharing important and useful videos with your colleagues • Maximizing the
innovative features of Google’s new web browser, Chrome SCOTT GRANNEMAN is an
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author, teacher, and entrepreneur with extensive experience in Google Apps
migration, setup, and training. As Adjunct Professor at Washington
University, he teaches popular courses on technology, security, and the
Internet. A monthly columnist for SecurityFocus and Linux Magazine, he has
authored four books on open source technologies, including The Linux
Phrasebook. As a principal at WebSanity, he manages the firm’s UNIX server
environment, and helps develop its Content Management System, which is used
by educational, business, and non-profit clients nationwide.
www.1and100zeroes.com
  Microsoft FrontPage 2000 Gene Weisskopf,1999-05-24 Here is a comprehensive
guide that teaches you all the essential skills you need to become a truly
proficient FrontPage user and build great Web sites--easily and painlessly.
Real-world exercises and projects test your mastery and ensure that you are
able to complete the tasks at hand. Just like a training course, the chapters
are broken into skills and the material is presented in manageable bite-sized
chunks--you learn by doing, rather than simply reading theory. With this book
you are certain to get up to speed in a hurry, become an efficient FrontPage
user, and design some impressive Web pages.
  Learn Technology, Learn the Computer, Learn Your Desktop Joko Austin
Bryant,2012-08 This book is designed to deliver a proactive introductory
computer education or reading experience for the student, the office worker,
or simply the enthusiast who seeks to adventure and explore knowledge above
and beyond the hardware, software, and desktop aspects of the computer and
the wide variety of technologies surrounding the computer. The contexts of
the book are brief, and it narrates in brief, but it provides great exposures
to the reader of meaningful information much needed that can be easily
expounded to present a broad knowledge. The sequence of the subtopics are
well arranged to start with the definition, then the history of the computer,
also covering desktop functions and keyboard shortcuts in the Microsoft
Windows Platforms, and end with the Internet, and Internet Browser types and
functions. Your experience with the book will be found great and rewarding.
  Windows Vista in a Nutshell Preston Gralla,2006-12-22 This unique reference
thoroughly documents every important setting and feature in Microsoft's new
operating system, with alphabetical listings for hundreds of commands,
windows, menus, listboxes, buttons, scrollbars and other elements of Windows
Vista. With this book's simple organization, you'll easily find any setting,
tool, or feature for the task you want to accomplish. Along with a system
overview that highlights major changes, and a tour of the basics such as
manipulating files and getting around the interface, Windows Vista in a
Nutshell offers alphabetized references for these topics: The User Interface:
Covers the Sidebar, Aero Glass, the new Control Panel layout, and applets, as
well as how to customize animated windows, the desktop, Start menu, pop-up
windows on the Taskbar, and more. The File System, Drives, Data, and Search:
Discusses working with the new Windows Explorer, Virtual Folders, searches,
indexing, saved searches, metadata, and sharing. The Internet and Networking:
Examines TCP/IP, RSS, tabbed browsing, and anti-phishing features of Internet
Explorer, plus cookie handling, parental control features, and more.
Networking and Wireless: Offers an illustrated, step-by-step guide to setting
up a home network; covers the Network Center, Sync Center, Hot Spot access,
wireless management, collaboration, and sharing. Working with Hardware:
Describes how to set up, maintain, and troubleshoot hardware--including
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keyboards, mice, monitors, USB devices, scanners, cameras, and sound devices-
-and how to add, install, and troubleshoot drivers. Security: Includes the
Security Center, Windows Defender, User Account Protection, System
Protection, Network Access Protection, WiFi encryption, Windows Firewall,
file encryption, and more. Mobility: Explains Mobility Center settings,
plugging a secondary monitor into your computer, and the new network
projection feature for making presentations. Multimedia: Covers Windows Photo
Gallery, Media Player, Media Center, podcasting features, connecting to and
synching with MP3 players, recording TV and videos, making videos with
Windows Movie Maker, and burning CDs and DVDs. The Command Prompt: Provides
commands for working with files, utilities for troubleshooting the network,
and instructions on how to create your own batch files. Appendixes include
information on installation, keyboard shortcuts, common filename extensions,
and more. Windows Vista in a Nutshell is your one-stop source for everything
you need from Microsoft's latest operating system.
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